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To whom it may concern, 
                Having just read through the proposed Call Report changes for March 31, 2018, it appears that 
this “burden reduction” will not be much different from the last.  Although the effort is appreciated, as 
with the previous “burden reduction”, this new proposal once again is either eliminating line items that 
most banks under $1 billion do not fill out anyway, or less reporting on line items for which the 
information is easy to get.  If the OCC, FDIC, etc. want to really help out the community banks with time 
saving efforts and costs, look at simplifying and shortening  such things as Schedule RC-R.     
 

Russ Miller 
Senior Accountant 
Elderton State Bank 
724-354-5017 
724-354-2060 Fax 
russmiller@eldertonbank.com 
 
 
Confidentiality Note: 
The information in this message may be proprietary and/or confidential, and protected from disclosure.  If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify 
Elderton State Bank immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer. 
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